
 

 

 

 

July 19, 2023 

Office of the Code Reviser:  

Consistent with RCW 34.05.335 and WAC 1-21-060, the Washington State Liquor and 
Cannabis Board is withdrawing its preproposal statement of inquiry (CR-101) filed as 
WSR 23-07-084 on March 15, 2023, regarding amending WAC 314-17-015 and other 
provisions of Title 314 WAC to allow MAST 13 permit holders, in areas not restricted to 
minors, to open and pour beer and wine from cans and bottles away from the table.  
 
This rulemaking is being withdrawn so that it can be refiled later today in conjunction with 
rulemaking associated with Substitute Senate Bill 5448 regarding an extension of alcohol 
delivery and takeout, chapter 279, Laws of 2023.  
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